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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

REQUEST PERMISSION TO INSTALL FISH CAGES IN NAUJAN
1 message

BFAR MIMAROPA - FMRED <fmred.mimaropa@bfar.da.gov.ph> Fri, Mar 17, 2023 at 9:28 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ohea@denr.gov.ph, osec@denr.gov.ph

Dear Mam, 

Warmest greetings!

As part of our livelihood intervention program to assist the affected communities during the oil spill
incident in Oriental Mindoro, we are writing to request your permission to install and operate fish
cages for milkfish, freshwater prawns, and other indigenous species in Naujan Lake. 

Please see the attached letter for your consideration. 

Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

BFAR MIMAROPA Region

Letter to DENR.pdf
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